
 

Melissa Palmer MD 
Senior Vice President, Clinical Research and Head of Hepatology 
Kadmon 
450 East 29th Street 
New York, New York 10016 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
07/19/13 
 
National Library of Medicine    

Building 38A - Room 4N-419  8600  

Rockville Pike   Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madame: 

 

I strongly recommend The Journal of Gastrointestinal &Digestive System to be indexed in 

PubMed Central. The Journal staff and editorial board members have worked very hard for the 

journal to establish its high professional standing. 

Please feel free to contact me if more information is needed. 

Thanks you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Melissa Palmer, MD 
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